
Month of  December 2018 

     Amount Budgeted  Amount Given 

General Fund:   $ 29,773.00 $35,555.20 
   

      We are so glad you are here today!   
  

 Sunday School  10:00 a.m. 
 Morning Service  11:00 a.m. 
 No Evening Service 
  

 We hope you will experience the love of God in our service. 
  Please sign the “Ministry of Friendship” book  with your   
name and address, so we have record of your attendance. 

WEDNESDAY: AWANA, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
 Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
 Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY:  MOPS Night, 7:00 p.m. 

SATURDAY:  Youth Group Ice Skating, 6:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

NEXT SUNDAY:  Fellowship Lunch—Please bring soup or 
sandwiches along with a salad or dessert 

 

 

Morning Worship 

Announcements / Prayer / Offering         

Worship in Song:  Behold Our God  

  Living Hope  

  Grace Alone  

  It is Well  

Message:   The Lord's Supper--Routine or Rapture  

 1 Corinthians 11:23-30   

Communion  

 

The afternoon fellowships in January are  
being scheduled in lieu of evening services. 

Dear Friends of FBC Fremont, 
    Thank you so much for the Christmas card, greetings from Dr. Steve, 
and the generous monetary gift.  I am humbled by your kindness and 
generosity. 
     It was exciting to read of the many ways God has been growing and 
blessing your church family  I have been blessed by occasionally being 
able to listen to some online sermons over the past year.  Thank you for 
posting them!  I also truly enjoyed the Christmas cardðso many of you 
signed it, and it is really a huge encouragement to picture your faces  
and to know you are upholding both the Bangladesh ministry and me 
personally in prayer. 
     I am thankful to have the privilege of being at home with my folks  
this Christmas.  Many of you are aware that my Mom was diagnosed 
with cancer this past summer.  Despite surgery and an attempt at radia-
tion, sadly the cancer is quite aggressive.  It appears that we are out of 
treatment options.  Mom has a home prepared for her in Heaven, and we 
rejoice in that Hope.  However, these days are difficult. My family appre-
ciates your prayers.  Truly God has been good to us through these last 
months, and we have much for which to thank Him.  Thank you all for 
being such a blessing to me.   
    With gratitude this Christmas, Glenda Akershoek 

Saturday, January 12 - Rosa Parks Circle Ice Skating!   

Meet at the church by 6:00  p.m.  We plan on stopping at 

McD's afterward for a snack so please bring money for 

that. If you have skates, please bring them.  If you don't 

have skates, they have some there. We will return to 

church by 10:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday, January 20 - Teen Fellowship  

Congratulations to Pastor Steve on his retirement! 

 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 9  
2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Pastor Steveôs Retirement Open House 
Watch for more details to come! 

Join us right after the service for 
lunch and short testimony time.  
We will be done by 1:30 p.m. 

The ladies of First Baptist are invited to 

a baby shower for Ashley Moon Gerth on 

Friday, January 18, at the Gardenour 

home at 6:00 p.m.  Please RSVP with 

Julie Gardenour.  



PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 
E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
John Beecham 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Steve Summerfield  

 

FBC DEACONS 
Chris Anderson  
Steve Arcello 
David Crabb 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting  

John Guikema 
Steve Passage 

PRAY For Our Law EnforcementPRAY For Our Law EnforcementPRAY For Our Law Enforcement    

Of f icersOff icersOff icers   of the Week:of the Week:of the Week:   
 

Scott Dykman  

Daniel Geeting  

Jon Geeting  

Kevin Nummerdor  

Barb Breuker: Transitional 
Brandon Corwin: Home 

Mary Dean: Medical Care 
Irene Ekkel: Home 

Shirley Eppink: Trillium Springs 
Linda Guikema: Fountain View 

 
 Marion Hines: Home 
 Audrey Kemmerling: Home  

 Al & Erma Murphy: Home 
 Phyllis Norris: Fountain View 
 Ruth Wingelaar: Medical Care  

THIS WEEK: Team 1       NEXT WEEK: Team 2 

Usher Schedule 

TODAY:  Joe & Nancy Dubois, Carol Lummen 

NEXT WEEK:  Ken & Chris Corwin, Benji & Shelley Walker 

 

 

 

SHERWOOD BREUKER continues to recover from back surgery.   

JIM BROWN (Jackie’s husband) is scheduled for surgery this 

Friday, January 11. 

KIM CARGILL is having out-patient surgery this Tuesday,  

January 8. 

PAM DYKMANôs (Joy’s daughter-in-law) tumor has grown rather 

than shrinking and now the lymph nodes are affected.  She will 

have another scan soon and is asking for a miracle. 

FBC FAMILY - for unity as we embark on a building project. 

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING PRAYER NEEDS: 

BRANDON CORWIN:  On-going health issues. 

ARDEL & IDA FOX (Fay Eckert's parents):  Both facing health 

issues 

DAVE GLOCK (Barb Crabb's dad):  Cirrhosis of the liver 

MYLAH HARP:  On-going health issues, had surgery to insert a 

feeding tube last Monday 

DONNA OôCONNELL:  Donna is back home.  

DAWN PELL:  Lavon Halverson’s daughter continues her 

chemo.  

JOHN RYNBERG: John’s recent MRI showed activity.  He was 

put on a steroid for a month and then will have another MRI.  On 

January 3 he will meet to find out the results.  

GERALD SLOVINSKI (Pete’s Dad): In failing health—please 

continue to also pray for the family.  

 

Dr. Steve Witter  

Senior Pastor  

drsteve@fbcfremont.com  

231-335-3054  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI  
Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 
  Web Site: fbcfremont.com 

First Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist Church   
January 6, 2019January 6, 2019January 6, 2019   

Greeter Schedule 

Building Fund Total 
$19,106 

Nursery Schedule 
 

TODAY:  
 AM: Dee Rynberg, Shelley & Megan Walker 
 PM: no evening service 
 

NEXT WEEK:   
 AM: Veralyn Pedersen, Jackie Dickinson 
 PM: no evening service 

The Capital Campaign Committee Members are Juli Dykman,  
Jim Goorhouse, Tim Henry, Pete Slovinski, Jackie Tellkamp, and  

Tim Bont. Their first meeting is TODAY! Please begin to pray for the 
committee and for Godôs provision for our church building project. 


